
​ ​ ​ ​  
Nippersink District 2  
Board of Education 
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The mission of Nippersink District 2 is to foster academic growth, instill integrity, 

confidence, and civic responsibility while preparing all students for an 
ever-changing global society. 

 

 
 

 
Curriculum 
Kindergarten Conservation District Presentation: Kindergarten students participated in a 
presentation by the McHenry County Conservation District. Students learned about native 
ecosystems and animals.  They talked about habitats and the importance of learning how we 
are all interconnected and have an important role in protecting our community. 
 
School Celebrations 
PBIS Celebrations—Picnic Lunch: Students earned their December PBIS reward of a picnic 
lunch. They brought beach towels, ate lunch, and listened to music with friends and staff. 

 
 
Giving Tree - This year our RGS families and staff supported 2 local families in need through 
our annual Giving Tree program that we run in coordination with the Richmond/Spring Grove 
Food Pantry. Students selected “ornaments” with suggested gift ideas off our tree and returned 
with generous and beautifully wrapped presents that were then gifted to the families. Special 



thank you to the Student Council (Mrs. Nieft and Ms. Elliott) and Ms. Kokaska for helping 
advertise, organize, track, and ensure everyone received their gifts. 
 
Community Resource Fair - January 14th at RGS, thank you to everyone who had a district 
table or helped organize the event.  We had 40 tables with a variety of local groups.  Families 
were served pizza and gathered information about the wonderful resources our community has 
to offer. Thank you to our maintenance teams for moving tables and chairs, to all our volunteers 
and committee for helping run the evening, and to Mrs. Flores and Mrs. Stacey for their design 
of the logo.  We look forward to providing another resource fair next year. 

 

 
 
RB Student Leadership Team returned January 14th to work on the playground and at lunch 
with our 2nd and 3rd graders.  Students used the Chit Chat cards to talk about their favorite 
things and played with students at recess.  Thank you to Mr. Jackson at RB for helping organize 



students to work alongside RGS and SGE!

 
 
Upcoming Dates 
February 5: Severe Weather Drill - 8:50am 
February 7: iReady window closes 
February 13: Kindergarten/Grade 1 Music Concert and Grade Level Valentine’s Parties 
February 14: Teacher Institute Day 
February 17: President’s Day 

 

 
 
 


